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Comments: Domestic sheep do NOT belong in any wilderness.  I cannot imagine why they were

ever allowed in the first place.  It sounds like politics stuck  its ugly head into sensible

wilderness management. 

 

Please allow no more grazing of domestic sheep in this wilderness and, better yet, prohibit iit entirely.

Wilderness is supposed to be just that; not a convenient grazing ground for

domestic sheep.


